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October 3, 2024

Nicole Garcia

Queens Borough Commissioner

NYC Department of Transportation
120-55 Queens Boulevard, Room 285
Kew Gardens, New York 11484

RE: Request the New York City Department of Transportation Extend Bike Infrastructure on
39t Avenue from the current terminus of the Bike Boulevard at Woodside Avenue to
Roosevelt Avenue

Dear Commissioner Garcia:

On October 1, 2024, the Transportation Committee made a motion to request the NYC
Department of Transportation extend bike infrastructure on 39" Avenue from the current
terminus of the bike boulevard at Woodside Avenue to Roosevelt Avenue going east.

At that meeting, a recommendation was made to send a letter to the Department of
Transportation concerning this request. The vote was unanimous.

Thank you for your review of this matter.

Sincerely,

_ 7
Mleinert

District Manager
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